
Meet the 
TEACHER

Reading Glows 

Room 22
Hello New Second Graders, 

 Yah! You are in Second Grade now! Can you believe it? I am so pleased 
to be your teacher for the upcoming school year. My name is Mrs. 
Ritchie and I have been teaching for a very long time. I live in 
Rhinebeck with my husband and two wonderful daughters who are 
rising up to eighth and tenth  grade. This summer I have been reading 
lots of books and going to school just like you. I have been waiting all 
summer to meet you! I hope you are excited about going on lots of fun 
reading adventures with me. I look forward to meeting you all!  
Enjoy the rest of you summer and I’ll see you in September.

In reading you are going to be 
reading some amazing books as 
you climb up the reading 
beanstalk. You will get the 
chance to write like famous 
authors and celebrate your 
writing pieces. All along the 
way you will be singing, dancing, 
laughing, and have a great time 
learning together

I promise you, our time 
together in room 22 is going 
to be a blast! 

On the first day of school I will 
be ready to meet and greet you 
with a butterfly hug. We’ll 
introduce ourselves and have 
fun chanting and meeting our 
classroom mascot. We will talk 
about what our second grade 
class will look and sound like. 
I will teach you how to use your 
literacy kits and share fun 
games about our names. Most 
importantly, you’ll meet our 
reading friend Rasheed. He’s 
waiting for you!


